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Lodges in the 43 District 

     Meeting Nights    

Billings  2nd Tues. 7:00 P.M. 

Branson 1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 P.M. 

Forsyth 2nd Thur. 7:00 P.M. 

Friend 1st Tue. 7:30 P.M. 
Galena 1st & 3rd Thurs. & 7:00 P.M. 

Sparta Friday before the full 

Moon 

 

From the Secretary 
 

Brethren, I hope this newsletter 

finds you healthy, and doing well.    

 

The lodge has opened back up and 

we had our two stated meetings in 

May. We are conducting meetings 

in a manner which complies with 

all laws, regulations, requirements 

and guidelines of the State of 

Missouri and any city, county, or 

other political subdivision in 

which the lodge hall is located.  

 

We also must abide by the 

recommendations of the U.S. 

C.D.C. with respect to face 

coverings, hand sanitation and 

disease mitigation protocols.  

 

The Grand Master ordered in this 

EDICT, that we only open on the 

First Degree of Freemasonry, so 

to comply with all social 

distancing guidelines. Also, there 

is to be no degree conferral at 

this time, until so ordered by the 

Grand Master. 

 

At this time face masks are not 

“required” at lodge meetings. 

However, should a brother want 

to wear one, that is more than ok.  

Every brother needs to do what 

he feels that will protect himself, 

even if that means not coming to 

lodge.   

 

The Worshipful Master has called 

for practices on the off 

Tuesday’s of our meetings to 

begin at 6:00 P.M.  If you can 

come, we would love to have you. 

 

At the last stated meeting we 

voted on two men to become 

members of the lodge.  However, 

we do not know right now, when 

we will be able to confer a first 

degree.  I will keep you updated 

as information becomes available. 

 

There are still 13 brethren who 

have not yet paid their dues for 

2020.  I have attempted to 

contact each, and every brother 

and I have mailed out the April 

dues notices, the next notice will 

be a suspension letter.  Brethren, 

the lodge needs your support. 

Please send in your dues if you are 

in arrears.  

 

Finally, it is my hope is that you 

stay healthy, and that this 

COVID-19 situation will soon be 

under control so we can return, to 

whatever the new normal will be. 

 

Fraternally, 

Barry Jenkins - Secretary 

 

Installed Officers of 

Table Rock Lodge #680 

2019-2020 
W.B. Harry Mackey  W.M. 

Bro. Loren Oden  S.W. 

Bro. Terry Bible  J.W. 

R.W.B. John Pace  Tres. 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins  Sec. 

W.B. Glen Rosenburg  Chaplain 

Bro. Arnold Jacobsen  Mar. 

R.W.B. Greg Yoder  S.D. 

Bro. Robert Brown  J.D. 

Bro. Aaron Riley  S.S. 

Bro. John Elvin  J.S. 

Bro. Ken Runge  Tiler 

Webmaster W.B. Keith Oxby 

Website: 
 

www.tablerocklodge680.org 

If you have anything you would 

like to see on the website, please 

email W.B. Keith at: 

ozarkenglishman@gmail.com 

 

mailto:harrymackey39@gmail.com
mailto:barryjkc@gmail.com
http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/
mailto:ozarkenglishman@gmail.com


June Birthdays 

Jerry Dodd June 5th 

Thomas Feagans June 8th 

Ed Verrill June 14th 

Alan Blankenship  

Bill Cole  June 23rd 

Jeff Brown June 24th 

Tim King  June 25th 

Wayne Richards June 29th 

Clifford Smith June 30th 


